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Andy Moxley – Walton County (First Time Attendee)
“Being new to education, but not new to Human Resources this conference is very enlightening. It has helped me to get the education perspective.”

Judy Walden – Dade County
“The networking at the conferences and the questions asked are eye opening. Getting to go back and introduce new ideas to our district is wonderful.”


Shontier Barnes – Richmond County (First Time Attendee)
“As a new person in Human Resources (4 weeks) it has been eye opening to see what other districts are doing. Everyone has been warm and engaging.”


Tim Passmore – Laurens County
“I encourage everyone to join the GASPA Gaggle. The networking is good. I have met many people who have helped me, people like Michelle Griffin, Tony Wright, and Valerie Suessmith. I have also gotten hooked up with the HR Institute.”


Pamela Warren – Northwest Georgia RESA (Retiring this year)
“All of the sessions are always informative. The presenters are always good.”


Michelle Owens – Turner County (First Time Attendee)
“I am new to my position in Human Resources. Everyone is so welcoming and nice. I like the whole conference.”

Katie Carr – Power School (Formerly Talent Ed.)
“The sessions have been very engaging. The venue is a phenomenal choice. It is noce to be able to relax while still getting good information.”





